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BY EMAIL 
 
March 7, 2012 
 
 
JS Couillard 
Chief Financial Officer 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto  ON  M5B 1K5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Couillard: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 

Application for Accounting Order  
Board File No. EB-2012-0079 

 
 
This letter acknowledges the Board’s receipt, on February 28, 2012, of your application 
requesting establishment of a deferral account to accumulate the differences between 
Canadian and US GAAP.  The Board has assigned File Number EB-2012-0079 to this 
application.  Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the Board 
regarding this matter.  All information related to this matter must be filed with the Board 
Secretary.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Martin Davies at 416-440-8107 
or martin.davies@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 


